
Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

The statistical methods of this study were reviewed by Wei-Ming Hu and 

Zhao-Da Zhang who are both from West China Hospital of Sichuan University. 

             

                                         

Sincerely, 

                                                 

Zhao-Da Zhang 


